BETHUADAHARI COLLEGE
BETHUADAHARI, NADIA

NOTICE
25.09.2024

It is hereby notified for information of concerned that 26.09.2024,
30.09.2024 & 04.10.2024 Examination for Second Semester (CBCS) will
be held in the new building of the College. Therefore, classes of 1*
Semester (NEP) will be held in the old Building on those days mentioned
above. Teachers are requested to follow the current class routine and
take their classes. Students of 15t Semester are also requested to attend

classes regularly. —
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